
WAC 148-100-010  Meetings of the board of trustees.  The board of 
trustees holds regular meetings in accordance with the Open Public 
Meetings Act, chapter 42.30 RCW, and RCW 72.42.070 pursuant to a 
schedule established yearly by the board and such special meetings as 
may be requested by the chair of the board or by a majority of the 
members of the board and announced in accordance with RCW 42.30.080. 
The dates, times and locations of these meetings may be found in the 
Washington State Register or by contacting the office of the executive 
director, Washington state center for childhood deafness and hearing 
loss, 611 Grand Boulevard, Vancouver, Washington. A regular meeting 
may be canceled by action of the board or the board chair.

All regular and special meetings are open to the general public; 
however, the chair may call an executive session when permitted by law 
at which members of the general public shall not be present unless in-
vited.

No official business may be conducted by the board of trustees 
except during a regular or special meeting. No individual member of 
the board may act on behalf of the board unless specifically instruc-
ted by action of the board.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 72.42.041. WSR 16-10-062, § 148-100-010, 
filed 5/2/16, effective 6/2/16. Statutory Authority: RCW 72.42.031. 
WSR 05-10-008, § 148-100-010, filed 4/25/05, effective 5/26/05. Statu-
tory Authority: RCW 72.42.041. WSR 02-22-059, § 148-100-010, filed 
11/1/02, effective 12/2/02.]
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